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Ms. Stevie:
 
The Department of Health (DOH) Office of Drinking Water (ODW) has the following comments or
questions:
 

·         The application proposes a driveway to serve “multiple new single family homes” and then
the SEPA checklist indicates water as “currently available at the site” – what is this source of
water: an existing private well or wells or an existing public water system (Group B or Group
A)?

·         For water service for these new homes, the development is considered a “project” and
water use needs to be considered as a “collective”, whether a series of private wells or a
public water system. DOH suggests communicating with the State of Washington
Department of Ecology regarding the definition of a “project” and water usage implications.

 
Depending on the responses to these comments, DOH ODW may have additional comments.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact DOH, thanks,
 
 
Russell E. Mau, PhD, PE
Regional Engineer
Office of Drinking Water
Washington State Department of Health
16201 East Indiana Avenue, Suite 1500, Spokane Valley, WA  99216
Russell.Mau@doh.wa.gov
509-329-2116 | www.doh.wa.gov
 

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 8:14 AM
To: Ryan McAllister <ryan.mcallister@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Kim Dawson
<kim.dawson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; George Long <long@kittcom.org>; Julie Kjorsvik
<julie.kjorsvik@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Toni Berkshire <toni.berkshire@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jesse Cox
<jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Lisa Lawrence
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External Access: SE-22-00015 Thorp Landing
 
Thank you and have a great day!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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